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NEWS RELEASE: FATALITY ACCIDENT 

 
FORT WORTH, Texas- On Monday, June 10, 2024, at 9:28 p.m., the Fort Worth Police 
Department responded to a major accident at East Loop 820 South Fwy. and E. Berry St. Upon 
arrival, officers located a motor vehicle crash involving a motorcycle and a sedan. The 
motorcycle crashed into the back of the sedan and the driver of the motorcycle was pronounced 
deceased at the scene. The driver of the sedan was taken to an area hospital for non-life-
threatening injuries.  
 
Traffic investigation detectives are handling the investigation.  
 
The Tarrant County Medical Examiner’s Office will identify the deceased once the next of kin 
have been notified. 
 
Report #240045530 
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